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Memo 
  

To: Outer East Football & Netball Clubs & YRUA 

Date: December 8, 2023 

Subject: Broadford FNC 

From: Outer East Football & Netball Team 

  
Dear OEFN Clubs & the YRUA, 
 

Today we have been officially advised that the Broadford FNC will not compete in Outer East Football Netball 

competitions in 2024 

 

Outer East Football Netball Competitions Ltd would like to thank Broadford FNC for their transparency in this 
process and wish them well for their immediate and long-term future. 
 

We fully understand the reasoning behind the difficult decision and remain steadfast in assisting, where we can, 
to find Broadford FNC a permanent home in the future for their football & netball teams. 
 
Broadford FNC was a respected member of Outer East Football Netball during their time and while the club faced 
its challenges it always did so with an openness and honesty which was refreshing. 
 
Division 1 will now revert to a (9) team competition in 2024. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Brett Connell 

Chief Executive Officer 

Outer East Football & Netball 
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